SAAC Meeting
10-19-17

*The minutes from the previous meetings (9-14-17, 8-29-17 were unanimously accepted*
-The NCAA new legislation was discussed.
	SAAC Legislative Proposal Commentary:
	1). Thoughts toward this were compared to the Canadian teams already established in Division II. The point was brought up Canada has joined so why can’t Mexico? However, student athletes thought passports should be provided by institutions.
	2). This proposal was compared to felonies. There are different degrees of felonies so there should be different degrees of punishment for gambling. However, the question was raised about other sports. For examples 5ks and single volleyball. 
	3). Not many comments were made towards this but student athletes saw the benefits of the nicer gifts. 
	4). Not many comments were made on this one because it was pertaining to football.
	5).  Student athletes saw this proposal as benefiting them. When the volleyball girls spoke about this they supported it because it allows more recovery between games.
-The options for new hours were also discussed.
	-The committee overall voted for option 4
-Upcoming events were discussed. Some thoughts included
	-Coordinating with SGA for Senior Prom
	-A picture with Santa day (Brooks Long volunteered as Santa)
	-Soccer senior night is this upcoming Saturday 
-Ideas for conference gifts was brought up. Some ideas included:
	-t-shirts, hats, water bottles, and iron on patches
-The idea of bringing a sports psychologist was discussed
	-coordinate with the volleyball assistant coach 
-Positive ways to cheer 
	-cheer for Coker
	-no singling out
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Non controversial legislation was discussed. 
